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Mr Neil Laurie 
The Clerk of the Parliament 
Parliament House 
Cnr George and Alice Streets 
BRISBANE QLD 4000 

Dear Mr Laurie 

Thank you for your letter of 17 June 2019, forwarding for response petition 3090-19 (the 
petition) as tabled in the Legislative Assembly on 11 June 2019. 

In response to the petition, I advise that Brisbane City Council has announced a decision not 
to proceed with the Mount Coot-tha Zipline proposal. On this basis, the Department of Natural 
Resources, Mines and Energy is not currently proposing to take any further action regarding 
this matter. 

I provide you with this response for tabling pursuant to Standing Order 125(3). Any enquiries 
regarding this r 	e can be referred to Mr Simon Zanatta, Chief of Staff, on telephone 
3719 73 

Lynham MP 
r Natural Resources, Mines and Energy 
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